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Phi Psi Officials Are Guests Of Fieldcrest Mills
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Savings Bonds Will 
Help You Find Security

Financial security!
That is a rather trite expression. But 

trite or not, how better can you express 
the thing that most of us are working 
toward?

After years of toil, and when we 
reach the age when our bodies and 
minds are a little tired of the every
day job of making a living, we want 
to take a rest. In many cases we are 
at least partly prepared for that time 
through pensions and Social Security. 
But there is something else we can do 
to be assured that we have enough not 
only to live on but to do those little 
extra things we have always wanted to 
do.

The “something else” is systematic 
savings! You may say that it is very 
difficult to save these days because of 
high prices. Yet many millions of people 
are able to do so. There is a trick to it. 
The trick is “regularity.” You don’t 
have to save a large amount. Save a 
small amount — and watch the total 
accumulate! Once you get in the habit, 
it’s easy to continue.

All you do is determine how much 
you want to save each week or month, 
see your supervisor and sign a form 
authorizing the payroll department to 
deduct the money. Then you sit back 
and let them deliver U. S. Savings 
Bonds to you as they are paid up.

ALL-WEATHEE QUALITY
“It’s what you do when things get 

tough that counts most.” That is a real 
test of a person —and of a company.

Take quality, for example. It’s one 
thing to maintain high quality stand
ards when all is going well. It’s a lot 
harder to do so when costs are high 
and things go wrong. Then the temp
tation is strong to cut dowm standards 
of quality.

But the man or the company whose 
reputation for quality workmanship 
stands up through “thick and thin, 
wins friends who are likely to stick 
through “thick and thin.”
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Faculty advisers and general officers 
for Phi Psi, national textile fraternity, 
were guests of Fieldcrest Mills Septem
ber 7-8, when the group held their an
nual meeting. The visitors held their 
sessions at the Fieldcrest Lodge and 
made tours of several of our plants and 
staff departments. They attended a 
luncheon with the Fieldcrest manage
ment group at Meadow Greens Country 
Club Friday, September 8.

Seated, left to right: Milton Hindle, 
Lowell Textile Institute, Lowell, Mass.; 
Percival Theel, Philadelphia Textile 
Institute, Philadelphia, Pa.; J. W. Mc
Carty, Georgia School of Technology, 
Atlanta, Ga.; Harold H. Hart, executive 
secretary. Phi Psi, Wolfeboro, N. H.,

William Wingate, Bradford Durfee 
Textile School, Fall River, Mass.; Mor
timer T. Farley, national treasurer Phi 
Psi, Farley Harvey Company, Boston, 
Mass.

Standing, left to right: M. Earle Heard, 
national president Phi Psi, West Point 
Manufacturing Company, West Point, 
Ga.; William G. Blair, Clemson College, 
Clemson, S. C.; Edmund J. Dupre, New 
Bedford Textile Institute, New Bedford, 
Mass.; William C. Knight, Alabama 
Polytechnic Institute, Auburn, Ala.; T. 
R. Hart, North Carolina State College, 
Raleigh; and James L. Giblin, national 
vice-president of Phi Psi, New Bedford 
Textile Institute, New Bedford, Mass.

GIRLS’ CLUB NEWS
The Tri-Cities first cooperative play 

school opens at the Girls’ Club Monday, 
October 30. Children from three to six 
years of age will meet from 9:00 a. m. 
until 11:45 a. m. five days each week. 
Purpose of the play school is to provide 
an opportunity for children 
school age to develop proper attitudes 
through supervised play.

The children of all members of the 
Girls’ Club will be eligible to attend. 
The estimated cost will be $7.50 per 
month for each child. This fee will 
cover operating expenses such as for 
teacher, refreshments, and various sup
plies. Spray Civic Association is furn
ishing the clubhouse, heat, water, lights 
and necessary equipment at no cost to 
the parents.

Girls’ Club members who wish to en
roll their children in the play school

may make the proper arrangements by
telephoning 214. A schedule has been 
worked out. whereby the mothers will 
take turns in assisting the teacher at the 
play school. This amounts to about 
three hours for each mother every third 
week.
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Buy Sell . . . Swap
FOR SALE: Darkroom equipment in

cluding enlarger, easel, dryer and 
miscellaneous equipment. Will sell 
entire lot, reasonable. Tel. 289-W 
Leaksville or contact F. M. Holmes, 
Standards Dept.

FOR SALE: Oil Circulator, medium, 2- 
gallon tank on heater. Bargain. J. J. 
Ormand, Designing or Tel. 373-W.
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